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August 8, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Mark Dayton 

Office of the Governor 

130 State Capitol 

75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

 

Dear Governor Dayton, 

 

I have known Dr. Lynn Rogers and his work with black bears for many years. His is one of those rare 

long term studies where each successive year makes the whole that much more valuable. 

Like chimpanzees, bears are long lived individuals, each with his and her own personality.  Long term 

research in which individuals are known allows one to ask questions that are not possible in short term or 

ecological studies. I believe it would be a scientific tragedy if this research, conducted by a scientist who 

truly cares about his subjects, is brought to an untimely close. 

 

Research on the Gombe chimpanzees is now in its 54th year, and we are still learning completely new 

things. Just as Dr. Rogers and his team are still learning new things about the bears. I very much hope that 

the plan of closing down this research can be dropped. Science will not benefit else, nor will the bears. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Jane Goodall Ph.D., DBE 

Founder – the Jane Goodall Institute &  

UN Messenger of Peace 
 

 


